
 

 

Students from District Bandipora Colleges Participate in Chinar Book Festival at SKICC 

Srinagar 

August 9, 2025 

 

Fifty students from various colleges of District Bandipora, including GDC Bandipora, GDC 

Sumbal, GDC Ajas, and GDC Hajin, led by the lead college HKM GDC Bandipora, visited and 

actively participated in the prestigious Chinar Book Festival held at SKICC Srinagar on 9 August 

2025. Accompanied by faculty members from their respective institutions, the students explored 

diverse book stalls, purchased books of their interest, and attended engaging sessions on literature, 

culture, and significant book releases, enriching their academic and cultural horizons. 
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